
The 2015-2016 school year has officially 

kicked off, and is quickly flying by. JROTC 

Cadets are already getting a head start on 

their community service hours, and are 

gearing up for the upcoming inspection in 

March! Color Guard is flying the flag, Drill 

team is ready to march, Marksmanship team 

is hitting the bulls eye, and the Raiders are 

ready to dominate their competition on Oc-

tober 31! If you don’t know what a Raider 

is, what the color guard does, or what the 

purpose of JROTC is… then drop and give 

me 10 cause we have all the answers!   

Color Guard meets every Thursday after 

school, and they learn how to properly 

present our Nations Colors. You can usu-

ally spot our JROTC color guard team at 

every sporting event  presenting 

the flag just before the National 

Anthem. Marksmanship meets 

Friday afternoons. They com-

pete in postal as well as shoul-

der to shoulder matches. 

Welcome Back Cadets! 

Color Guard, Raiders, and More!  

C A D E T  O F   

T H E  Q U A R T E R  Cadet Life  
 V O L .  6  I S S U E  1   O C T O B E R  2 0 1 5  

Battalion XO Cadet 

Major Brennan Le-

Van! Brennan is a 

senior and has been 

in JROTC all four 

years! 

Cadet of the Quarter 

is a special award 

given to JROTC ca-

dets who show a 

great amount of lead-

ership ability, excel-

lent academic re-

cords, and pride in 

the hard work they 

put into the program. 
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U PC O MIN G  

E VE NTS   

 

31 October 

Raider Compe-

tition  

1 November 

Marksmanship 

Team Season 

13 November 

Coats for Kids 

 

 



The JROTC course does it’s absolute best to build 

Character, Desire, Commitment, and Teamwork. Our 

goal is to moti-

vate young 

people to be 

better citizens. 

Our instructors 

do their very 

best to give  

back to the 

school, and to 

the community as a whole. We are 184 strong, and every 

year that number continues to grow.  So far this year, we 

have volunteered at football games, the Hobart Food Pan-

try, in our community and throughout the School City of 

Our Mission-Citizenship… Our Method-Volunteering! 

Color Guard, Raiders, and More… Continued  

Raiders is a unique group that meets every 

Monday, Wednesday, and Friday after 

school. The group is led by Raider team 

Cadet Captains Josh Dykstra and Aaron 

Buhmann. This team focuses on physical 

fitness, and many different team work ac-

tivities. This team is not just doing all of 

this work for the fun of it, Hobart is hosting 

one of the largest Raider Competitions in a 

four area on October 31. Hobart is part of 

the 7th Brigade which includes the states Michigan, Ohio, Kentucky, Tennessee, and Indiana.  

Over 1,900 Community Service Hours During The 1st Quarter!  

Amanda Cicillian loading food for the Hobart Food Pantry 

Aaron Buhmann & Amanda Cicillian loading food. 

Reserve Parking is Hard Work! Duck Racing is hard, but somebody’s got to do it! 


